LEGAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF BLOOMINGDALE

PUBLIC  HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Borough of Bloomingdale shall hold an “Information Session on the Bloomingdale Riverwalk” on Thursday, February 7, 2013, at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, 
101 Hamburg Turnpike, Bloomingdale, New Jersey.  The Borough is undertaking a feasibility study for a Riverwalk adjoining the Pequannock River on the south side of Paterson Hamburg Turnpike.

Public input in the planning process is desired by the Borough. A quorum of the Governing Body may be present.





Jane McCarthy, RMC







Municipal Clerk
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